
 

Week beginning: Tuesday 3rd November 2020                                                 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We hope you managed to have a restful and enjoyable half term holiday. We are looking forward to another busy half term. Please send in 

some wellies for your child as we will be continuing to use the field to ensure we can keep our ‘bubbles’ separate.  

This week we will be covering the following: 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact a member of the Year Two team if you have any questions.   cedar@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk     holly@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Maths: Money 

• Recognise and use symbols for pounds (£) and pence (p); 
combine amounts to make a particular value. 

• Find different combinations of coins that equal the same 
amounts of money. 

• Solve simple problems in a practical context involving 
addition and subtraction of money of the same unit, 
including giving change. 

 

English:  

Week Two of a series of lessons based on ‘The Cat that Scratched,’ by 

Korky Paul 

Plan by saying aloud before writing; develop narrative features including 

opening, middle and ending, and writing events in a chronological order; 

use adjectives, adverbs and expanded noun phrases to describe; use 

capital letters and full stops to demarcate sentences. 

The children will be learning the story before rewriting it and then 

planning a new story based on this one. 

Topic: 

R.E.: Remembrance Day 

History: Guy Fawkes – Who was he? What did he do? Why in Bonfire Night 

held each year?  

Art: Making Remembrance poppies 

P.E. Multi skills – To learn about a static base and losing balance. 
 

Science: Animals including humans 

Carry out a planned  investigation to find out: who runs the fastest 

in Year 2 – girls or boys? (weather permitting) 

Or 

The importance of good hygiene for humans. We will be carrying out 

an investigation to find out the best way of washing hands to 

prevent the spread of germs. 
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